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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Children in Need will be taking place on Friday 18th November. This is a charity that we have supported 

over a number of years and I know is close to the hearts of many. Therefore, we will be holding a non-

uniform day next Friday.  

 

In the past we have asked for a £1 donation per child. However this year we are asking families to donate 

whatever they feel they are able to. Every little helps and I know there will be lots of support for this 

wonderful cause and together we can contribute to changing lives and supporting children across the 

country. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


